
From: Berman, Janice S
Sent: 1/25/2011 10:49:37 AM
To: jf2@cpuc.ca.gov (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Bcc:
Subject: Possible Protestors

This morning we observed a van outside our 77 Beaie headquarters with a sign indicating "HVAC 
contractors" and the message "save our jobs". The van departed without staging a protest, at this time. 
However, it is possible that the van will go to the CPUC building to stage a protest there. We wanted 
you to know in advance.

Please feel free to contact me or Shilpa if you have any questions. 
-Jan

SB GT&S 0027202
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